Downton Church of England VA Primary School



Gravel Close, Downton, Salisbury, Wiltshire SP5 3LZ

Telephone: 01725 510556

Email: admin@downton-pri.wilts.sch.uk Website: www.downton-pri.wilts.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Paula Carlton BA (Hons) QTS NPQH **Acting Deputy Headteacher:** Mrs M Ford BA (Hons)



Monday 10th January 2022

The Rotary Club of Ringwood Photography Competition 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

At this time of year Downton Primary School are invited to take part in a photographic competition organised by The Rotary Club of Ringwood (and Ringwood School). We have a great track record for entering this competition and have often had photographs selected for the top prizes and chosen to be exhibited.

This year the theme is **New Beginnings** which is open to your own interpretation.

Our pupils, parents and staff are invited to submit up to 3 photographs each under the categories: Primary

Adult – open to parents/carers and school staff.

All entries must be submitted as J-PEG files by email to: photocompetition@ringwood.hants.sch.uk

Each photograph you send should be labelled with name, photo title, school and category group.

The deadline for entries is **Wednesday 23rd February 2022**.

A winner and runner up will be chosen from each category (with prizes) and will have their photograph exhibited at the New Forest Heritage Centre Gallery from 6th May to 6th June. A trophy will also be awarded to an overall 'Young Photographer of the Year'.

Please do have a go and get snapping!

Best wishes, Rai Townsend Art Lead

















